August 17th, 2021	

Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome to a new school year!  We are excited about, and looking forward to getting started with our dyslexia program this year.  We are completing testing on the Primary campus this week and plan to begin seeing our dyslexia students each day, Monday-Thursday, on August 23rd.   We are ready for a great year!
If you have not done so already, please subscribe to our blog at dyslexia.wonecks.net.
 
You can reach us via email at:
geeg@woisd.net - Ginger Gee
[bookmark: _GoBack]barlowb@woisd.net - Brandi Barlow

or via phone at:
(903)291-2151

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns.  We are ready for a great year!

Sincerely,

Ginger Gee and Brandi Barlow

August 17,2021
Dear Students and Parents,

Welcome toanew school year! e are excited about, and
looking forward 1o getting started with our dyslexia program
this year. We are completing esting on the Primary campus
this week and plan to begin seeing our dyslexia students cach
day, Monday: Thursday, on August 23rd. We are ready fora
greatyeart

fyou have not done so already,please subscribe to our blog.
at dystexiawonccksnet.

o can reach us via email a:
eeg@woisdnel -Ginger Gee
barlowbawoisd net-Brandi Barlow

orviaphone at
©o312151

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or
concerns. e are ready for agreat year!

Sincerely,

Ginger Gee and Brandi Barlow




